
 
 
 
 
Circular No.34/2022-2023                                                                    Date: 12 July, 2022 
 

“The smallest act of kindness is worth more than the grandest intention.” 
 

Dear Parents, 
 

Floods have swept across northern and north eastern states of India – parts of the country are badly affected, 
the latest being the cloudburst at Amarnath. Many people have lost their homes, loved ones livestock, 
agricultural land, infrastructure- resulting in huge losses- personal and financial. The situation is worsening 
and together we need to stand up to the natural calamity. There is every possibility that vector borne 
diseases will result in epidemics in the flood inundated areas.  
 

Bal Bharati Public School, Noida has joined hands with Goonj (a multi-award-winning social enterprise, 
that works on poverty alleviation, rural development, disaster relief and rehab) to respond to the flood 
affected people in North east.  We all must contribute in every possible way to do our bit. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Interactors and students are requested to donate relief material latest by 25th July, 2022 to their respective 
class teachers. 

Properly packed and quality products will be highly appreciated to help us deliver the relief material faster 
to Goonj and the people affected.  

Please don’t send sub-standard, soiled or dirty material (For more details please refer to the above poster). 
 

Let’s join hands to provide support to our flood affected brethren. 
 

“Alone we can do so little, together we can do so much.” 
 
       Asha Prabhakar 

            (Principal) 
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